



Subject : Email Response to Luke Jang 
From : Hangweib@ gmail.com 
To : Luke Jang
Dear Luke Jang 

Thank you for posting your application letter on your student blog. I would like to work with you and have you as one of the members of professional writing team. 

As you noted, you are working as a Healthcare Security Officer at Vancouver General Hospital, giving your work experiences, I think you must have good communication skills as you need to talk to people with mental illnesses. I particularly like your learning philosophy as you believe in collaborative learning, hence I think you are a very good candidate for the professional writing team. We have another team member called Su Zhe, and she shared with me that you have sent her an email, she will get back to you soon. 

I have attached my application letter in my blog as well, please have a look if you are interested. If you have any questions, please feel free to be in touch. I will also ways be available and happy to answer your questions.

Looking forward to hearing from you. 

Sincerely,

Hangwei Bao. 

—-
Hangwei Bao, ENGL301 Student 
University of British Columbia 
Email : Hangweib @ gmail. com Phone: 7789296339

